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January 6, 2020

Welcome Back!  We are recharged to begin the new decade educating 
your children to the best of our abilities.

The New Year brings the end of our first semester Friday.  Report cards will 
go home Wednesday, January 15th.

More dates to remember…………..

Tuesday, Jan. 7th - Home & School Meeting at 7pm
   The auction letter and family raffle tickets will be
   distributed.  
  Please check your child’s folder for them.

Friday, Jan. 10th - Spirit Day (Spirit Top with Free Dress Bottoms)


